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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/05/2024  16:59:142024/1095/P OBJ John Saynor This proposal contravenes section 4.7 of Camden Planning Guidance 1. Camden policy states that if your 

property is in a conservation area, replacing timber windows with uPVC windows would not be accepted. This 

property is located in the West End Green Conservation Area.

This house is one of many of the style in this street and the proposal is insensitive to its surroundings.  No 

adquate justification is given for the scheme.  I strongly recommemnd that this application is refused.
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